From: DWRO3: : TLUKE . 5-APR-1996 12:00:12.35 .

To: DWR70: : HJONES

CC:

Subj: WATER DIST 74-Q WM APPT.
SKIP,

This is a reminder that the elected watermaster of 74-Q
has resigned and that the users will submit a letter asking
that Dick Moll, the other nominee, be appointed as
watermaster.

Thanx, Tim




April 3, 1996
To: Miil Creek Water Rights Committce
Subject: Resignation

Please be advised of my decision to resign as the newly appointed Watermaster for the
Mill Creek drainage. When 1 attended your meeting on March 4th 1 had been advised that Dick
Moll did not intend to return to his duties as the Watermaster. 1 informed those present at that
time that it was not my intention to lake that job away from him nor did I intend to do so.

[ have since learned that he not only intended to return but was counting on the income
derived from it. 1 therfore respectfully decline the appointment and recommend that Mr. Moll
continue in that capacity.

Sincerely,

— ,/;,ZJ/ LD

Michael E. Ries




